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In response to an investigation by the FCC, the Indianapolis Metropolitan Police Department
(IMPD) has taken action to prevent further use of Amateur Radio frequencies by unlicensed
officers. Any Amateur Radio equipment in the cruisers of unlicensed officers was removed by
order of IMPD Chief of Police Michael T. Spears.

Read more: eHam.net News
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